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Challenge-based Learning in Primary Schools for Climate Change Awareness 

   

WELCOME TO THE FIRST NEWSLETTER 

OF THE GRETA PROJECT 

The GRETA project is an innovative educational 

project funded by Erasmus+ Programme. Yes, 

the project's name was chosen in tribute to 

Greta Thunberg, the Swedish teenager who 

inspired an international movement to fight 

climate change. The project runs for 24 months 

and is focused on climate change issues. The 

GRETA project team develops and implements 

into practice a range of innovative educational 

resources for teachers and primary school 

pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT OBJECTIVES 

▪ To develop 42 WebQuests on six climate 

change topics and implement them with 

students aged 8-12. 

▪ To train primary school teachers so that they 

can create and apply their own challenge-

based learning resources. 

▪ To develop digital resources to increase the 

climate literacy of Parents. 

WHAT'S NEW IN THE PROJECT? 

The project team has already started the 

development of 42 WebQuests. WebQuests 

are innovative educational tools that support 

independent thinking and problem-solving 

skills. 

The project team has also prepared a project 

website and a project Facebook page that you 

can visit. 

Organisations from seven EU countries 

implement the project. In all these countries, 

In-School Committees for climate awareness 

were established. These committees comprise 

primary school teachers, school leaders and 

parents. They will participate in the project and 

help project team members to develop high-

quality project outputs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE PROJECT WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK 

www.gretaproject.org 

www.facebook.com/Greta.project.Erasmus 

http://www.gretaproject.org/
http://www.facebook.com/Greta.project.Erasmus

